
From: Dan & Deb Connon   
Sent: April 14, 2024 11:54 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: East end Losani proposed new builds 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

I am writing with regard to the Losani proposed builds on the former Glen Echo School site in the lower 
east end of Hamilton.  I am certainly not in favour of these new builds as this is an already extremely 
busy section of land with Glendale Secondary School and the fairly recently new Viola Desmond 
Elementary School, which now has portables. 
 
As a grandmother picking up my young granddaughter from school, this is a very crazy place in terms of 
parking and traffic.  It is an accident waiting to happen at dismissal time and adding all of these 
proposed new builds that Losani plans to erect, will make it almost impossible and unsafe to navigate.   
 
With Viola Desmond School now over capacity where will the children from the new builds attend 
school?  Will they have to be bused with more expense to the Hamilton Wentworth School Board and 
more emissions into the environment? The builder is certainly not thinking of the make up of the 
neighbourhood community when planning these densely populated builds, but rather how many units 
they can build with the greatest amount of profit. 
 
Concerned Citizen of Hamilton, 
Debbie Connon 
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